
Notice for Tier One and Tier Two Status Requirements 
 
The Discover Cashback Student Checking Account program was decommissioned on March 28, 
2019.  Therefore, ECSI is no longer considered a Tier One provider.  The final, Annual Tier One 
Report was provided in August of 2019 to Alamo Colleges District.  There are no affiliations with 
any organizations considered Tier Two providers.  No further yearly reporting is required to be 
posted. 
 


